
 

   

Who am I? 

Hello!  My name is Jo Uttley - I am the Deputy Head teacher at Abbots Green Academy. I am 

also the Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator as well as the Designated Safeguarding lead.  I 

work very closely with the staff in the Rainbow Room.   

How can I help? 

During this unprecedented time, I am here to provide support, advice and information to the 

families, children and members of staff within our school community, in as many ways as I 

possibly can.  

 

How do I support pupils in school? 

 

Safeguarding – please seen specific page on school website 

Special Educational Needs 

Teaching – KS2 

Booster groups – KS2 

 

 

What will our family support look like for pupils and families during the school closure? 

(Covid-19) 

 

We have decided to bring the Rainbow Room to you!  We are very lucky to have 2 very 

experienced members of staff that work within the Rainbow Room – Laura Arfi (who many of 

you already know) and Kate Miles, who started working with us last week!  

 

Please read through their ‘Who am I?’ to see the wealth of knowledge and experience that they 

both have.  If you feel that you require, or would like support, please email us with the details: 

  

 

 allrainbowroom@abbotsgreenacademy.co.uk 

 

 

We will aim to respond to you within 48 hours, but depending on demand, this may vary.  Please 

be patient with us - we will get back to you as soon as we can.  We can’t promise to solve 

everything, but we can promise to be here to support you.   

 

Take care and stay safe.  
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